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Processed Kimberlite to Mine Workings Project (PKMW) Communication Record Form 

Date of Meeting:  August 14, 2019 
Location of Meeting: DDMI Corporate Office 
and via teleconference 

DDMI Team Member Name(s):  Sean Sinclair, Gord Macdonald, and Kofi Boa-Antwi 

Stakeholder Group Engaged:  Government of Northwest Territories – Department of Environment and 
Natural Resources (GNWT-ENR) 

Stakeholder Representative(s):  Katie Rozestraten, Bill Pain, Loretta Ransom, and Barry Zajdlik 

Topic of Discussion: GNWT’s Intervention and DDMI’s planned responses to GNWT’s Recommendations 
in the Intervention 

 
Summary of Discussion: DDMI’s discussion with GNWT-ENR focused on DDMI’s planned responses to 
Recommendations in GNWT’s Intervention submitted to the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact 
Review Board (MVEIRB) as part of the ongoing Review of the Processed Kimberlite to Mine Workings 
Project. 

The following were the meeting outcomes: 

 GNWT is appreciative of the clarifications in DDMI’s planned response to GNWT 
Recommendation #1, including DDMI’s commitment to continue to refine and update water 
quality modelling during the regulatory phase of the approvals process for the PKMW Proposal.  

 GNWT is appreciative of the clarifications in DDMI’s planned response to GNWT 
Recommendation #2, including DDMI’s cumulative effects method.  

 GNWT is appreciative of the clarifications in DDMI’s planned response to GNWT 
Recommendation #3, including DDMI’s clarification on the proportion of Diavik’s total dissolved 
solids (TDS) loads on Lac de Gras attributable to the processing of kimberlite (~10%), DDMI’s 
commitment to split TDS loading out with monthly resolution, as a part of the revised design 
modelling that will be completed as part of the Processed Kimberlite Containment in Mine 
Working Design Report in H1 2021, and DDMI’s discussion of a conceptual plan for managing 
discharges (TDS loads) from the North Inlet to Lac de Gras through sequencing of PK water 
reporting to North Inlet initially from the Processed Kimberlite Containment Facility source 
transitioning to the Mine Workings with Processed Kimberlite source with no significant net 
effect on total TDS loads to the North Inlet. DDMI has committed to providing these details in 
writing to GNWT as part of the EA process to address the concerns raised by GNWT in their 
Intervention.  

 In response to GNWT Recommendation #4 and in acknowledgement of concerns raised by other 
Interveners about the proposed deposition of Processed Kimberlite in the A21 Pit, DDMI accepts 
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Signature of DDMI Representative:  
 
 
 
Date:  August 21, 2019 
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